
Stephen Hoffman :11 323 1

From: Stephen Brown <steve@ivycreek.cc>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 12:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Air Quality fee increase

To whom,
Please reconsider your proposed fee hike for the Air Quality Program.
The proposed hikes will have a detrimental impact on our small business.
All avenues to reduce costs from internal procedures should be utilized first before rate hikes.
The program hurts small business as we have to compete with regineal and national competition.
Regards

Stephen Brown
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